
STATE OF ILLINOIS 
 

DEPARTMENT OF 
FINANCIAL AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION 

 
Division of Banking 

  

  
 

P R O C L A M A T I O N  
 

 
WHEREAS, the Division of Banking has found that, on August 9, 2018 at 3:00 

P.M., the air conditioning stopped working leading to very high temperatures at the 
Marquette Bank branch located at 5400 South Kedzie Ave., Chicago, IL 60632, requiring 
the suspension of the normal hours of operation.  
 

NOW THEREFORE, pursuant to Section 2 of the Banking Emergencies Act [205 
ILCS 610/2], the Division of Banking authorizes the Marquette Bank branch located at 
5400 South Kedzie Ave., Chicago, IL 60632 close at 3:00 P.M. of August 9, 2018 and 
thereafter, until such time as normal business operations are no longer affected by the 
emergency.  
 
Dated this 9th day of August, 2018. 
 
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION  
OF THE STATE OF ILLINOIS 
 
BRYAN SCHNEIDER, SECRETARY 
DIVISION OF BANKING 
 
 
___________________________ 
BY: KERRI DOLL, DIRECTOR 
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